CLERK’S NOTICE

U. S. BANKRUPTCY COURT
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO

Please be advised that the court's ECF servers will be taken off line starting at 5:00p.m. today,
September 15, 2017, to convert the ECF application to a centralized server located in Ashburn, Virginia.
This conversion is a nation-wide federal judiciary initiative. There will not be any changes to the
application, and users should not have to make any changes to their web browsers to access the server.
We expect the ECF application to be open for filing by 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 16, 2017.

There have been reports by some courts of slower performance after the conversion to centralized
servers. If you experience post-implementation difficulties with the ECF system, please contact your
local ECF Help Desk. The help desk contact information is located on the court’s website at:
https://www.ohnb.uscourts.gov/content/ecf-help-desk

Teresa D. Underwood
Clerk of Court

Date of Issuance: September 15, 2017
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